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Gentet ,  Matthias 

From: Whittingham, Gideon 
Sent: 04 September 2013 17:16 
To: Planning 
Subject: FA/ Planning application 2013/4967/P - obi 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

Gideon Whittingham 
Planning Officer 

Telephone: 020 7974 5180 

From 
Sent: 03 September 2013 16:06 
To: Whttitingham, Gideon 
Cc: Woo, Alan 
Subject: Planning application 2013/4967/P 

Dear Mr  Whittingham 

Planning application 2013/4967/P 

I write to reiterate the concerns raised by my neighbours about being overlooked by theJuliette 
balconies to the rear of this proposed development. 

also feel it would be beneficial to involve the Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee 
in the planning decision, since I believe they would contribute an informed opinion on the impact 
of the proposed structure. 

I look forward to following the progress of  this application. 

Yours sincerely, 

Simon Dew 
Flat 3 
23 John Street 
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